
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Arkansas Department of Health will hold a public hearing on July 1, 2009, from 9:30 am to 

10:30 am in Room # 902, Freeway Medical Building, 5800 W. 10
th

 St, at Little Rock, Arkansas, 

to allow interested persons to comment on the proposed adoption of the Rules and Regulations 

Pertaining to Drip Dispersal Systems pursuant to Act 402 of 1977 

The Arkansas Department of Health will hold a public hearing on July 1, 2009, from 10:30 am to 

11:30 am in Room # 902, Freeway Medical Building, 5800 W. 10
th

 St, at Little Rock, Arkansas, 

to allow interested persons to comment on the proposed revision of the Rules and Regulations 

Pertaining to Onsite Wastewater Systems pursuant to Act 402 of 1977. 

Copies of the proposed Rules and Regulations will be available for public inspection and 

copying at the Environmental Health section (area 2400) of the Arkansas Department of Health. 

The public may submit written comments to:  Terry Paul, R.S., 

Arkansas Department of Health, 4815 West Markham Street, Slot # 46, Little Rock, Arkansas  

72205-3867 no later than 8:00 a.m. on July 1, 2009. 

 


